
The Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts (CPA) administers the Statewide
Historically Underutilized Business (HUB) Program for the State of Texas, which
includes certifying minority-, woman- and service disabled veteran-owned
businesses as HUBs and facilitates the use of HUBs in state procurement and
provides them with information on the state's procurement process. The CPA has
established Memorandums of Agreement with other organizations that certify
minority-, woman- and service disabled veteran-owned businesses that meet
certification standards as defined by the CPA. The agreements allow for Texas-
based minority-, woman- and service disabled veteran-owned businesses that are
certified with one of our certification partners to become HUB certified through
one convenient application process.

In accordance with the Memorandum of Agreement the CPA has established with
the CITY OF AUSTIN, we are pleased to inform you that your company is now
certified as a HUB. Your company's profile is listed in the State of Texas HUB
Directory and may be viewed online at
https://mycpa.cpa.state.tx.us/tpasscmblsearch/index.jsp. Provided that your
company continues to remain certified with the CITY OF AUSTIN, and they
determine that your company continues to meet HUB eligibility requirements, the
attached HUB certificate is valid for the time period specified.

You must notify the CITY OF AUSTIN in writing of any changes affecting your
company’s compliance with the HUB eligibility requirements, including changes
in ownership, day-to-day management, control and/or principal place of business.
Note: Any changes made to your company’s information may require the CITY
OF AUSTIN and/or the HUB Program to re-evaluate your company’s eligibility.
Failure to remain certified with the CITY OF AUSTIN, and/or failure to notify
them of any changes affecting your company’s compliance with HUB eligibility
requirements, may result in the revocation of your company's certification.

Please visit our website at http://comptroller.texas.gov/procurement/prog/hub/ and
reference our publications (i.e. Grow Your Business pamphlet, HUB Brochure and
Vendor Guide) that will provide you with addition information on state
procurement resources that can increase your company’s chances of doing business
with the state.

Thank you for your participation in the HUB Program! If you have any questions,
you may contact a HUB Program representative at 512-463-5872 or toll-free In
Texas at 1-888-863-5881.
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